
From: Margaret Richardson 
Sent: 25May 2013 12 39 
To: Planning 
Cc: gordon macqueen 
subject: 2013i2729iP 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up 
Flag Status: Orange 

For the attention of Carlos Martin 

Dear Carlos, 

Vie are writing on behalf of  the Camden Town CAAC 

We do not object to the design of the proposed fascia, doors or illuminated sign However, we do not think that 
the fascia should tun across two afferent  and very ast inct  building types 
It would be far better if the fascia could end at the northern avision of N o  211 

Tours sincereiy, 

Gordon Macqueen &Margaret Richardson, Co-Chairs of the Camden Town CAAC, 


